
SB 941 does nothing to make our families, communities, schools or businesses safer. 
Adding additional requirements and unnecessary laws for law abiding citizens is a 
waste of time and resources; time and resources that could be better spent on enforcing 
our current laws that deal with crimes committed with guns and the mental health issues 
that currently face our community every day. 
  

I do not support this bill in any way shape or form, and neither should you. 
 

Dan Swearingen 

Central Oregon Resident 

  

 "Duty is ours; results are God's."   


